

**To:** Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]  
**From:** James P. McGee  
**Sent:** Sun 8/29/2010 9:08:09 PM  
**Subject:** This week

Jeffrey:

Just wanted to give you a quick update

I am in the VI right now wrapping up things with John and others for the upcoming week. It looks very likely that I am going to have my flight home cancelled tomorrow because of Hurricane Earl. No real threat to the VI at this time but enough to disrupt my flight schedule / It may work out because I can help John manage the emergency preparedness and the emergency response from VITEMA

I am alerting you of this because I was supposed to be home tomorrow to get my son, [REDACTED], ready for his school retreat Tues / Weds and then fly back down at the end of the week to meet with you. [REDACTED] is going to a private school (Catholic Memorial) this Fall and all incoming freshman go on a retreat for 1 ½ days as a bonding / team building /getting to know one another trip. They leave Tuesday and return Wednesday afternoon. I have to be home on Wednesday because there is a Commitment Ceremony that the Parents attend when the kids return.

Anyway, that all being said, if I leave Tuesday from here I don't think I am doing to be able to come right back down again on Thursday. If you want me to figure out how to meet you in New York later or schedule the VI for another time I can do that – whatever is best from your end

I'm sorry to bother you with all these details but I wanted you to know that I am juggling a little bit right now and I want to make our meeting work but the weather is in no way helping so please let me know what you would like to do and I will try to accommodate

Thanks

McGee